










The year 6 students celebrated 
the Greek day on Zoom. The 

students dressed up as Gods and 
Goddesses, philosophers, 
scientists and Greek citizens.

It was a day filled with 
many activities, including 
a Greek pottery craft and 
a tasty Greek salad.
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Back to School 

It was exciting to hear the familiar chatter of children and to see them 

enjoying PE, Music, Dancing and lessons in the classroom.  

After a long spell of online lessons CIS opened its gates to welcome 

students back to physical school. 


